
 

July 29, 2020 

 

Notice Regarding Reports in the Media 

 

 

TOKYO—Mitsui O.S.K. Lines, Ltd. (the Company; President & CEO: Junichiro Ikeda) hereby inform that 

today's article of Nikkei Newspaper concerning our 1st Quarter ordinary profit of ¥5 billion is not based on any 

announcement we have made. 

 

While our business performance for the first quarter of the fiscal year 2020 is expected to be black ink, we are 

currently assessing the figures. We will promptly make an announcement if and when it becomes necessary. 

 

 

 

[REFERENCE PURPOSE ONLY] 

This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. 

In case of any discrepancy or inconsistency between this document and the Japanese original, the latter shall prevail. 

 


